
 

2020 Membership Renewal Now Open! 

Dear COMP Members, 

Thank you for your support of the Canadian Organization of Medical Physicists over the past 

year.   The 2020 online membership dues renewal system is now available.  

COMP’s yearly operating budget is supported by several income sources, the largest and most 

stable of which is membership dues. Even though expenses are subject to continuous change 

due to inflation and COMP has expanded the programs and services it provides to the 

membership, there has been no change to membership dues since 2013.  In order to ensure that 

the organization remains fiscally sound, the Board has adopted a Dues Renewal Policy (Section 

4.5, page 25) in which membership dues will be adjusted annually for inflation. The Board 

reserves the right however, to choose whether to apply such a change to one or more 

membership categories and has chosen not to increase 2020 membership dues for students. 

Once again when you renew, we invite you to review the information contained in your 

personal profile and update it as required.  Please be assured that your responses will be 

captured and stored in accordance with COMP's privacy policy and can be updated at any 

time.  AMPA, BCAMP, OAMP members can renew their provincial membership dues as part of 

the COMP renewal process.  

When you renew, please consider making a donation to the HE Johns Travel fund.  Over the 

years, many young medical physicists have been fortunate to use awards from this fund to travel 

to other institutions to gain knowledge in their specialty.  As interest rates are low, donations are 

essential in order to keep the fund healthy.  Please be generous. 

New this year – you also have the option of paying membership dues to Medical Physics for 

World Benefit.    

To renew your dues simply follow these 3 easy steps: 

1. Click here to login 

2. Under the heading "Your Membership" on the right, click on the link: "Click here to renew" 

3. Follow the prompts. 

If you require assistance with the dues renewal process or if your status has changed, i.e. you are 

no longer a student or you have recently retired, please contact Gisele Kite at the COMP office 

at Gisele.kite@comp-ocpm.ca or (613) 599-3491.  

Thank you for your continued support. A special thanks to all who volunteered their time with 

COMP throughout the year. On behalf of the COMP Board, I would like to wish you all the best 

for this holiday season and every success in 2020. 

 

Horacio Patrocinio 

President 
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